*Cross posted to multiple lists*

The CORE Copy Cataloging Interest Group (CCIG) is happy to invite you to register for its session during the 2021 Virtual Interest Group Week.

Date: February 4, 2021

Time: 12-1 pm (CST)

[bookmark: _gjdgxs]Registration is free and is available here, although there is a limit of 300 participants.

Copy Cataloging Interest Group promotes informally discussion common problems concerning copy cataloging, including discussions on quality control of copy cataloging units, workflows in copy cataloging, copy cataloging of all kinds of materials (monographs, serials, audiovisuals, etc.), staffing needs in copy cataloging, training of copy cataloging, effects of changes in cataloging standards, and technology on copy cataloging.

With the ongoing disruption to library operations caused by COVID-19, technical services managers are facing challenges to continue processing library materials while taking precautions to create a safe working environment for the staff. In this informal and interactive discussion forum, we invited our colleagues from four institutions with a diverse size of cataloging units. They will share their experiences managing cataloging staff and coordinating cataloging workflows, including tips and tools during the pandemic. Our panelists are:

· Jeanette Norris, Manager, Monographic Cataloging Latin Script Unit, Technical Services, Yale University Library
· Lia Ryland, Cataloging and Metadata Coordinator/Catalog Librarian, Collection Management Services, San Francisco State University
· Rebecca Belford, Technical Services Librarian, Oberlin Conservatory Library
· TJ Kao, Head of Metadata Creation, Content Support Services, Peter J. Shields Library, University of California, Davis

Visit  here for CORE's Interest Week full schedule.

We look forward to seeing you!
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